
WELCOME TO YOUR GLPC 

DECEMBER 2017 eNEWSLETTER 

GLPC COVERS: 

1. Blakelands 

2. Bolbeck Park 

3. Conniburrow 

4. Downhead Park 

5. Downs Barn 

6. Giffard Park 

7. Great Linford 

8. Neath Hill 

9. Pennyland 

10. Tongwell 

11. Redhouse Park 

12. Willen Park 

Great Linford 

Parish Council 

The festive season is upon us!  The year seems to have 

flown by.  Weôd like to thank residents for their generosity in 

response to our request for donations of dried food, sweets, 

clothing and sleeping bags / duvets for the homeless.  The 

items donated are directly handed out to people sleeping 

rough by a Parish Guardian.  Thank you for taking the time to 

drop these items off at the office. 

 

There is also the sad news of the passing of one of our ex-

councillors, Rod Markley. Rod became a Parish Councillor for 

Great Linford Ward in 2005 before stepping down in 2011.  

The funeral service will take place on Tuesday 12
th
 December 

at 2pm in the Oak Chapel, Crownhill Crematorium. 

 

2018 is already shaping up to be a busy year for the Parish 

Council event wise so weôll be using the closure of the office 

from 3.30pm on Friday 22
nd
 December to recharge our batter-

ies before reopening on Tuesday 2nd January 2018ðstraight 

into the first Breakfast Club of the year which will focus on 

money and debt management.  More details on page 2. 

 

A Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you all from the 

office team and Parish Councillors.  Stay safe and warm. 

Great  Linford House 

1 St Leger Court 

Great Linford 

MK14 5HA 

 

01908 606613 

 

Office Hours: 

9am-4pmðMon, Tues, 

Thurs & Fri 

 

9am-12pmðWeds 

 

Full Council meetings 

take place on the   

2nd Monday and last 

Wednesday of each 

month.ð7.30-9.00pm 

Members of the    

public are welcome. 

Only items on the 

agenda can be        

discussed. 
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WHATôS GOING ON AT THE  PARISH OFFICE? 

The Breakfast Club is on the first Tuesday of the month, 9.30am-11.30am.  

Come along for some free breakfast (served from 10am), a chat and to get help on 

any issues you may have.   

Januaryôs Breakfast Club focusing on money management and debt control.  Or-

ganisations will be on hand to chat and advise: 

1. CABðenergy consumption and how to save money on energy bills. 

2.    Swan Credit Unionðsafe loans and saving schemes. 

3.     Money Matters MKðbudgeting advice. 

4. CABðnormal session offering advice on any matter, in a confidential           

environment, no appointment necessary 

If you have any concerns regarding finances this post-Christmas period, pop along 

for a FREE breakfast, FREE advice and to meet like minded people. 

Gentlemen in the Kitchenðbored with boiled eggs & beans on toast? 

Learn a few basic skills and cook some simple recipes to start with, moving on to more complex 

dishes as the course progresses.  Shaped by you to your skill level 

and tastes. 

Every 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month at the Parish Office 11.30am-

1.30pm.  Cost will vary each session, circa Ã2/head.   

If you are interested in taking part in this, please contact: 

office@great-linford.gov.uk  

THE PARISH OFFICE IS A COLLECTION POINT 

FOR: 

Food Bankðnon-perishable food, toiletries 

Willenðused stamps / foreign coins 

Homelessðblankets, duvets, sleeping bags, dried 

soup/noodles, sugar, sweets, hats, scarves, 

gloves, socks 



We are a collection & distribution 

point for The Food Bankðdrop your 

donations off at the Parish Office 

and pick up some red sacks / battery 

bags at the same time.  

Food Bank visit the office every 

Tuesday 11.10-11.30am to distribute 

food parcels. 
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Why Weight Clinic starting back 9 Jan 2018 
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